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Title: Celebrate National Bookmobile Day at CDL!

Chelsea District Library (CDL) is thrilled to announce the delivery of its library outreach

vehicle, Mobile CDL. The vehicle was delivered on Friday, Apr. 14 and staff will spend

the next several weeks in training and finalizing the collection. The mission of Mobile

CDL is to provide quality library service to residents in the CDL service area by reducing

barriers due to geography and/or circumstance. CDL is committed to Mobile CDL

serving as an effective extension of the library by providing library materials, resources,

programs, and personal services to communities, neighborhoods, and individuals.

The first public event will be at the library to celebrate National Bookmobile Day on April

26. Mobile CDL (a.k.a. Mobee) will be parked during library hours on Orchard Street

and CDL will host “Meet Mobee: Tours & Treats” from 3–5pm. Stop by to pick up the

summer schedule and celebrate with cupcakes, a catchy playlist, and fun giveaways.

Vehicle tours will be available every fifteen minutes at this open house-style event.

About Us: Chelsea District Library (CDL) is a not-for-profit organization whose mission is to engage,
inspire, and equip through evolving services and resources. CDL currently serves 16,126 residents in the
Chelsea library district—City of Chelsea, Lyndon and Sylvan Townships, and the portions of Lima and
Dexter Townships within the Chelsea School District. For more information visit chelseadistrictlibrary.org.
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